
  

 

 

 

 

      

Reminder of Upcoming Retroactive Designated Pipeline Licensing Deadline 

The Ministry of Energy and Resources (ER) is providing a final reminder to all owners and/or 
operators of unlicensed flowlines or previously exempt pipelines that the deadline to retroactively 
license designated pipelines is January 20, 2024. Failure to perform retroactive licensing may 
result in administrative penalties as per Item 4 of the Table 2 Provisions in The Pipelines 
Administrations and Licensing Regulations or other regulatory enforcement actions. Owners and 
operators should submit to the ER Service Desk an updated licensing plan if there have been any 
changes to the initial plan submitted. Operators who have recently acquired pipeline infrastructure 
and have yet to submit a plan must do so immediately. 
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